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Y1 Zoo Lab Event 
Here are some pictures from the ZooLab visit yesterday in Y1. The children loved it so much! 

DIY in Nursery
Mr Sykes put some shelves up in the EYFS entrance 
this week. The children were really interested in what 
he was doing and watched through the door. We got 
some tools out and all the children had a great time 
fixing things in the classroom.

Choir at Loxley Court
What an amazing time we had with our wonderful choir 
at Loxley Court Care Home. 
Mrs M said, “All the children behaved impeccably. The 
staff and residents of Loxley Court all commented on 
their manners and positive demeanour. Mrs Oates and I 
are so proud of every one of them. They have worked so 
hard practicing their songs, bringing fun and Christmas 
cheer to members of our local community.” 

Getting ready for Christmas!
Thank you to all our parents and carers for showing support at the Christmas 
Craft Events  this week. You’re all in for a wonderful treat next week if you are 
planning to attend one of our Nativity Performances or the KS2 Christmas 
Carol Concert. The staff and children at Rivelin appreciate and enjoy your 
involvement in school. 
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